
Monday, May 4th, 2020

Our Message to Parents Regarding the 
Kaleo Summer Project

Student Mobilization, the parent organization of Kaleo, and its team members want to thank you 
for allowing us to invest in the lives of your children through our organization. We are grateful 
for each and every one of them!

In light of all the recent developments with the COVID-19 outbreak, we wanted to update you 
on what StuMo is doing to prepare for the upcoming summer. Our CEO, Dave Riner, met with 
our Board of Directors to discuss StuMo’s procedures and policies. We are committed to the ut-
most care in decision making when it comes to the health and safety of our students. 

Based on our research of the current situation in Florida and after recieving feedback, we have 
decided to host a five-week Kaleo project in Panama City Beach, Florida. 

If Kaleo were to be canceled, donors will be able to recieve a full refund of their donations upon 
request.

Along with you, we will stay informed, prayerful and vilgilant as the US endures the impact of 
the virus.

In hopes of answering some of the many questions we know you may have, we’ve added in a 
FAQ section on this website. 

Thanks for your interest and your support!


